
3 LOW-INCOME HOUSEHOLD UNITS

7 HOUSEHOLD MEMBERS SERVED

LOWE HOUSE IMPACT 2021

Lowe House, located in Northwest Pasadena, serves those working

towards self-sufficiency. The property provides affordable

permanent housing for low-income individuals and families. Lowe

House has a main house and a back house. The property can

provide affordable housing for up to 14 individuals. 

DANIEL'S STORY 

LOWE
HOUSE

Daniel has lived at Lowe House since 2018 with two friends and his

brother. "Living here in affordable housing has helped us

tremendously. I live close to where I work as a church administrator. If

I had to pay for a market rate apartment here in Pasadena it would be

beyond my means. Living here has also helped my friends and my

brother who have been though some difficult challenges in the past.

They have been homeless or at risk of homelessness." They now have

achieved a level of stability and we are able to encourage one another,

share resources, and help each other grow in faith. "Beacon Housing

has not only provided me with a place to live but an opportunity to

build a better future."

In 2022 we plan to add a 

1 bedroom/1 bathroom ADU 

to the property to serve 

a very low-income household

UPGRADE PLANS
100% Low Income

33% Very Low Income

RESIDENTS

66% Have Experienced Homelessness


